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MessagebyMr,JamesP,Grant
ExecutiveDirectoroftheUnitedNationsChildren’sFund(UNICEF)

to the

Mainichi$himbunandthe!!ainichiSocialWelfareFoundation
New York - Msy 1992

It is with great pleasure that I congratulate the Mainichi Shimbun and the
Meinichi Social Welfare Foundation on the 14th anniversary of their
fundraising campaign for the underprivileged people of the wnrld. All of US
in UNICEF appreciate ?.lainichi’sspecial concern for the plight of children nf
the developing world, and, in particular, its campaigns for children carried

●
out every year since the 1979 International Year of the Child.

—
We are especially pleased that for this year’s campaign, the Mainichi

Shimbun chose to highlight children and nmthers who have been victimized by 20
years of cnnflict in Csmbndia. You are sensitizing your readership to the
special vulnerability of children to the consequences of war and civil
strife. We appreciate !fainichi’sefforts to encourage Japanese readers to
join hands in helping UNICEF meet the needs of Cambodian children and those of
❑illions nf children and wthers in other parts of the developing world.

UNICEF continues tn count on the support of the Mainichi newspapers,
Meinichi Social Welfare Foundation and millions nf readera in Japan for our
work for the well-being of the world’s children.
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